
 

 

 
To: US System Notification 
 
    

Subject: US SUPPLIER APPROVAL: IP Video Surveillance Solutions 
 
On behalf of McDonald’s US Security, I am pleased to announce the recent approval of two IP video surveillance solutions as a 
result of the Data Collection Device Initiative.  Long time McDonald’s System partner and approved supplier, Universal Atlantic 
Systems (UAS), and newly approved supplier, Wachter, both have multi-camera IP video solutions available immediately for 
direct purchase at negotiated rates.   
 
The introduction of IP video technology in our restaurants is exciting for many reasons and highly recommended by US Security 
for new restaurant installations.  Some benefits of this new technology are as follows: 
 

 Better Image Quality / Wider Field of View: potential for less cameras and fewer points of failure. 
 Easier Integration with other Restaurant Systems: POS, Exception Based Reporting, Analytics to Track and Better 

Manage Loss, etc. 
 Future Proofing through Flexibility and Scalability: As needs and technology change, we will have the ability to expand 

our camera systems in terms of both functionality and number of cameras and incur minimal costs. 
 
Even more so now than in the past, these systems are not only critical security and safety tools, but they are also important 
Operations tools as well.  In addition to helping protect your restaurant’s  customers and crew by deterring crime and providing 
reliable evidence of restaurant activity in case of an event, these systems are also able to assist Operations in areas such as 
employee training, staffing, process implementation, etc.    
 
These standard and customizable systems are available for direct purchase via the following channels immediately.   
 

 
 
http://www.uas.com/raven/cctv 
For more information, please contact Scott Elkins at scott.elkins@uas.com  or Holly Hughes at holly.hughes@us.mcd.com.  

  
 
McDonald’s New Order Hotline:   McDonald’s New Order Email:  
1-800-462-9638    mcdinsidesales@wachter.com 
 
For more information, please contact Joey Baloun at Joey.Baloun@wachter.com or Holly Hughes at holly.hughes@us.mcd.com.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Rob Holm 
Senior Director, U.S. Safety & Security 
U.S. Operations, McDonald’s USA 
18 May  2015 


